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Preserving the Past    Planning for the Future 

 

 

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT BOARD JOINT 
MEETING WITH CITY COUNCIL LAND USE 

COMMITTEE MINUTES  
October 5, 2021 

 

Planning & Development Board Members Present: 
Peter Doeringer, Chair 
Jennifer Molinsky, Member 
Kelley Brown, Member 
Barney Heath, ex officio 
Lee Breckenridge, Alternate 
Kevin McCormick, Alternate 
 

Meeting held virtually by Zoom Meeting 
 
1. Public Hearing on #304-21, Request to rezone 11 Florence Street from Multi-
Residence 1 (MR-1) to Business Use 2 (BU-2) 
 
The Planning and Development Board joined the City Council Land Use Committee 
to open the public hearing on the rezoning aspect of this petition. For detailed 
notes on the proceedings and discussion at this meeting, please see the attached 
Land Use Committee Report.  
 
Upon a motion by Mr. Doeringer and unanimously approved 6-0, the public 
hearing was continued. The meeting was then adjourned.  
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